
 
 

Announcements 
Friday, Oct 10, 2025  

RED Day 
Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 
 

Please remember to pay attention to the location of your Resource classroom when you sign up. 

ALSO, you MUST check your Resource location in E-class every morning before school. There may 

be times a teacher may request to see you, and that will override your original sign-up. Please refresh 

your computers in the morning to see changes.  

Next Tuesday, October 14, after school in Room N189, we will be holding our second Amnesty 

International meeting. We’ll begin with getting into Banned Books Week by spotlighting real cases 

about freedom of expression around the world. Come learn, discuss, and take action to defend the 

right to read and speak freely. 

Do you want to make a difference in the world? Want to hang out with a group of fun and 
interesting people? Want to meet teenagers from all over the state? Want to be part of a 
winning competitive speech and drama team? Then you should join the Arrowhead Forensics 
Team! Anyone is welcome Thursday, October 16 at 2:45 in North Campus Lab B (N122). 
 
Enjoy the Homecoming pep rally and parade today! Cheer loud at game.!! 
 

Have a Fantastic Friday! 


